From: Pat Woodbury <Pat.Woodbury@endeavourenergy.com.au>

Sent: Friday, 9 November 2018 10:39 AM

To: Scott Hay

Cc: Erin White

Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition - St Peter and Paul Assyrian Primary School (SSD 9210) - Endeavour
Energy

Thankyou for providing Endeavour Energy with the opportunity to comment on this proposal.

We note that as part of the EIS prepared for the Saints Peter and Paul Assyrian Primary School at Cecil Park, an
electrical Infrastructure assessment has been included as Appendix 31. This document describes the present
electrical infrastructure available in the area and assesses its capacity to service the school development.

We note that an installation of a padmounted substation is required, and that a site for this substation has been
included on the plans for the school- the final location of which, has yet to be determined.

The Assessment summarises Endeavour Energy’s process to be followed when applying for the connection of a
development to the electricity network.

In doing this, the developer has acknowledged and incorporated the electricity supply requirements into their
planning process for their development.

As stated in this Assessment all applications for electricity supply and connection to the electricity supply
network must be made via Endeavour Energy’s Network Connections Branch, and that Endeavour Energy’s
processes must be followed.

The final method of electricity supply will be determined by Endeavour Energy’s Network Connections Branch.
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards Pat

Pat Woodbuwry

Network Environmental Assessment Manager
Asset Standards and Design

Endeavour Energy

Phone: 02 9853-6552

Mobile:- 0419 628 593

Email:- pat.woodbury@endeavourenergy.com.au






